
 

 Sir Knights,         March 2022 

I am late getting this newsletter in to be published. 

We have been busy by having a Grand Officers Meeting in Weston February 26 and the 

deadline for this article just slipped by. 

I will be attending the Grand Commandery of the District of Columbia and then I am going to 

North Carolina's Grand Commandery following DC's. Also, the Grand Officers will be going to Ft. 

Wayne, Ind., to attend a special conclave of the Grand Encampment this month. 

As spring approaches our Commanderies need to finish up any candidates for membership 

before May. If you are having a conferral of the Order of the Temple please let me know and I 

will try to attend. We already have some planning to have a festival. Support your Royal Arch 

Chapters so we may also gain new members. 

A reminder that our Grand Commandery Conclave will be in Vienna, W.Va., on May 19-21 at the 

Grand Pointe Conference and Reception Center in Vienna. The host hotel is the Wingate and is 

next door to the Grand Pointe and is a short walk between the two. Please get your 

registrations hotel accommodations in early so we can plan how many will need meals. 

Remember tickets are required for all meals as there is no way to pay for them at the Crown 

Pointe. In the area near the meeting there are many restaurants. The center is also close to the 

Grand Central Mall, so the ladies may go shopping. 

Please contact the Eminent Grand Warder for registration forms. See WV web site for email 

address. 

 

H. Lee Hadley   KCT  REGC 

 


